
Peek at the Week 
Year 6— 15th December 2023 

Our Learning 

This week, we wrote spells inspired by the three 
weird sisters in Macbeth. In Maths lessons, we 
completed some Christmas problem solving chal-
lenges. We also celebrated the super homework 
projects that we have created this half term. 

On Wednesday, we enjoyed a delicious Christmas 
lunch and had fun at the Year 6 Christmas party. 
On the last morning, we watched some of the 
school staff perform an amazing pantomime— 
what fun!  

After Christmas, we will be beginning a new     
topic—Evolution and Inheritance. Our first unit of 
English will be based on a beautiful picture book 
called ‘Moth—an evolution story’. 

In Maths, we will be beginning a unit of work 
learning more about decimals.  

In Science lessons we will be learning about evo-
lution and how genetic traits are passed down 
from generation to generation.  

 

Important Dates / Reminders 
18.12.23-02.01.24 Christmas Holidays 

03.01.24 INSET 

19.01.24 World Religion Day— wear multicultural 
dress  

02.02.24 Natural History Museum trip 

Maths homework will be set on a Monday and is due 
in school the following Monday.   

Children should select and complete 
one option from their homework 
menu each week. The work will be 
shared in as class homework gallery at the end of 
term. 

The children have a spelling test each Wednesday 
and should bring in their grammar homework to be 
marked. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE uniform to 
school each Thursday.  

 

Word of the Week: disastrous  

Follow this link to find more super daily activities:   www.morningchallenge.co.uk/  

Contact us: year6@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

 


